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December 18, 2020 
 
FILED ELECTRONICALLY 
 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station 
Boston, MA 02110 
 
RE: Investigation into Initiatives to Promote and Protect Consumer Interests in the Retail 

Competitive Supply Market – D.P.U. 19-07 
  

 
Dear Secretary Marini, 
 
Green Mountain Energy Company (“Green Mountain”), Reliant Energy Northeast LLC d/b/a NRG Home 
and d/b/a NRG Business Solutions, Energy Plus Holdings LLC, and XOOM Energy Massachusetts, LLC 
(collectively, the “NRG Retail Companies”) respectfully submit the attached comments on retail matters 
(D.P.U. 19-07). 
 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at 516-652-
4254 or via email at angela.schorr@nrg.com.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/  
 

Angela Schorr 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
NRG Energy, Inc. 
804 Carnegie Center, Princeton, NJ 08540 
Phone: (516) 652-4254 
Email:  angela.schorr@nrg.com 
 

 

cc: Greggory Wade, Hearing Officer 


